Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee,

Just a brief note to say | really appreciate the intention and idea of SF567. A 7-year pause before a
legislator becomes a lobbyist will go a long way to keep politics cleaner. It's hard to think of an argument
*against* this bill as it seems to primarily benefit only legislators and not their constituents.

At this point in history particularly, anything to bring less insular influence into the political arena would be
very welcome.

Please support SF567.
Thank you,

Sarah Gioia
Minneapolis



